
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 Home Learning Letter 

 Year 4 Multiplication Check 

 

INSET DAYS – School closed to pupils 

3rd & 4th September 

23rd November 

12th March  

25th June  

 

RSE CURRICULUM 

We have created an online form to advise and consult on the RSE curriculum. We 
would appreciate it if parents and carers could fill out the form by the 30th June.  

https://forms.gle/fc1fSyTmvbmm2uVVA 

  

 

FROM MRS HIXON  

We want to acknowledge that the government have given schools permission to 
open to more year groups if they feel they can do this safely.  Unfortunately, we 
would love to see more children back, at this time we cannot accommodate as we do 
not have the capacity to do so in terms of staff or rooms, alongside our current Key 
worker and Year 6 provision.  We are, however, working out a way to bring year 3, 4 
and 5 home-learning children back, as part of transition, during the last week of term 

mailto:juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
https://forms.gle/fc1fSyTmvbmm2uVVA


to say goodbye to their current teacher and meet their new teacher.  We will send 
out more details once we have worked out what this will look like.   
 
 

Annette Hixon 
 
Head Teacher 
Shirley Junior School 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 


